
April 15, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket U-210151—PacifiCorp Response 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) appreciates the opportunity to

 

respond to the Commission’s Notice of Inquiry into reducing the administrative burden in support 
of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s ongoing inquiry into the adequacy 
of the current regulatory framework.   

Enclosed is PacifiCorp’s completed template with information on required, recurring filings.  
Please direct any questions related to this filing to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(503) 813-5410.

Sincerely, 

   /s/ 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com
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